
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 10, 2023 

Dear RINLA members, 

After nearly 13 years of service, Shannon Brawley will be stepping down from her role as 
RINLA’s Executive Director on February 17, 2023 to pursue a new career opportunity. 

Shannon is grateful to RINLA’s Board, staff, and members who have supported her professional 
growth and championed the initiatives and programs she has led during her tenure with the 
association and considers it an honor to have been part of growing this organization, and seeing 
its strengths, impacts, and programs recognized on a state, regional, and national level. 

Shannon will be missed. The Board of Directors wishes her well on her journey, and thanks her 
for her years of passionate leadership. With confidence in RINLA’s staff and enthusiasm for the 
opportunities that lie ahead, the Board is actively working to begin a search for RINLA’s next 
Executive Director.  

Warm regards, 

 

Gianna Pagliarini Has,  
RINLA Board President 

 

Shannon Brawley,  
Executive Director 
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